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Without mail-in voting, it would be difficult for all the following people to vote: your 

elderly grandmother, your husband who suddenly caught a stomach bug, your 

brother who can't afford to take time off work, your nurse who works night shifts, your 

neighbor who is a disabled veteran and can't get around easily, your cousin who has 

cancer, your 9-months-pregnant wife, your coworker who travels a lot for business, 

your friend who already volunteers on Tuesdays, your other friend who broke their 

leg and can't drive for a month...  

 

Legislators should just be honest about why they want to get rid of such a hugely 

popular, bipartisan policy: They want to suppress the voice of regular working people 

by creating barriers to voting. They're trying to make it as difficult as possible for you 

to access your fundamental rights. WE DO NOT WANT THIS.  

 

Long Live Mail-In Ballots! 


